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Good Afternoon School District of Beloit Families, 

Happy Mother’s Day! Take a moment to enjoy this video that highlights one of the most important 
jobs.  

City of Beloit Proclamation 
Last week I mentioned that the City of Beloit honored our teachers with a Proclamation at their 
City Council meeting. You can view the livestream from Monday evening by accessing this link. 

Summer School: Register Today! 
We are happy to see so many families taking advantage of our Summer School program. Our in-
person, five-day-a-week program will be fun, engaging, and a positive experience for our 
students. Dual Language Immersion is also available for Summer School. Check out the Summer 
School webpage for the most up-to-date information and connect with Skyward to register.  

Grow Your Own Multicultural Teacher Scholarship Application is Open: Apply Today! 
The Grow Your Own Multicultural Teacher Scholarship Program provides scholarships to minority 
students pursuing a career in education. Once their education is completed our hope is that they 
will return to Beloit and our School District to begin their career. The application process for this 
scholarship is open to all 2020 and 2021 graduates of Beloit Memorial and Beloit Learning 
Academy. For more information and to apply click here. Applications are due Saturday, May 15. 

Facebook Frame: Let’s Honor Our Class of 2021 
We have created a Facebook Frame to honor the class of 2021. To use this frame on your profile 
picture, please click here. 

Class of 2021 Graduation Website: Lots of Updates 
For all the most up-to-date information regarding graduation, including a countdown, graduation 
cap decorating guidelines, and a graduation letter to families please click here. 

Tech Support at the Beloit Public Library 
This Thursday, May 13, is the last week of our in-person tech support at the Beloit Public Library 
from 11 am to 4 pm. We will continue to offer tech support through your student’s school and 
online.  

Community Outreach 
The Beloit Learning Center located at 1000 Bluff Street reached out to us to share that they offer 
free tutoring services to students from Kindergarten through 12th grade. For more information, 
please reach out to this organization through email at wmclawyer@gmail.com or at (608) 363-
1150. 

https://youtu.be/jyMZ_LOVcvo
https://fb.watch/5h7cEm4559/
https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/Domain/2539
https://statelinecf.academicworks.com/?fbclid=IwAR2jMXe56wN_SJgkFN-6FKy6om3zzjcsIpjk25EQh4UJ_Bk24DffJ3SYleM
https://www.facebook.com/profilepicframes/?selected_overlay_id=2884940391762427&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW_SrMTjwNDJ570bXLrd9JJgwb-0lxuxR3ycdpVNj7Sj2BqYC00QVZ5uTCByU0nJujy6KBUgVoDdlOPs6NIs8oJMLWF361wTNA1Tg5W1fv_yg4iOsAfhYlo5WMnj24BKiRDvh7migQmN3ZAdwKpasy-2mEc6midmCMu46xke0m50E8QIKT_b6Hi9meykzJSLbg&__tn__=H-R
https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/graduation
https://sdb.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/requests/new
mailto:wmclawyer@gmail.com
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Vaccine Clinic at Blackhawk Technical College 
This clinic provides the Pfizer vaccine and accepts appointments and walk-up vaccinations Tuesday 
through Saturday from 11 am to 7 pm. This vaccine is approved for 16 and 17-year-olds.  A 
parent/guardian must be present and will be required to sign a consent form. For more 
information and to read our District’s Health Newsletter by Ms. Michelle Babilius, Director of 
School Health, click here. 
 
As we approach the end of term 4, now would be a good time to check in with your student on 
their progress. As always, your child’s and teen’s teacher is a resource to answer any questions 
you may have.  
 
I will continue with my weekly family letters through Sunday, May 23. At the start of the 
2021/2022 school year, I will provide a bi-monthly newsletter to keep you updated and informed 
on District-related information. I hope you have found these letters to be useful and informative. 
You can reference all past letters on my webpage. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your weekend. We look forward to seeing our students in person and 
concurrently next week. 
 
Sincere regards,  
 
Dr. Dan Keyser 
Superintendent 
School District of Beloit 

https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/cms/lib/WI01919658/Centricity/Domain/471/May%20Health%20Newsletter%20English%20Final.pdf
https://www.sdb.k12.wi.us/Page/3154

